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CLO values your support and we invite you to renew your membership for the upcoming year of 2022. 

As a CLO member, you... 

• are part of a collective voice for community-based literacy; 

• contribute to building a strong and vibrant sector; 

• receive E-Communiques and newsletters; 

• have access to resources, online training opportunities and tools to develop your organizational 
capacity; 

• are proudly recognized as a member on our website; 

• are supported by a respectful and collaborative organization that cares about you! 
 

CLO admires your resilience and commitment. In 2022, CLO will continue to meet the needs of our 

members through strategic partnerships, training, research and the development of resources. Your 

membership provides a strong foundation for CLO and for community-based programs across Ontario. 

We are proud to support you! 

 

Memberships received by January 15, 2022 will be entered in a draw for a $50.00 Chapter's gift card. 

 

REGISTER FOR YOUR 2022 CLO MEMBERSHIP HERE 

 
 
For more information, please visit our website. 

 

 

 

Community Literacy of Ontario (CLO) is a provincial literacy network that serves Ontario 105 English 

language community-based literacy agencies located in communities large and small across the province 

of Ontario. Our office is based in Barrie, Ontario. 

Community Literacy of Ontario is a non-profit organization, funded by the Ministry of Labour, Training 

and Skills Development and its member programs. 

Our activities include: 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfvsSdTcEHh4buRvQU531iNCG3liBu0cLeEX9Q99Si_gY_tWA/viewform
http://www.communityliteracyofontario.ca/membership/

